
I wish to object to the Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278 project. 

 

I am a firm believer in people being responsible. Sydneysiders should be responsible for 

their own rubbish. This should be done by many ways, including people buying less and 

using what they have for longer. Waste is a very important matter and we all need to live 

more responsibility and not produce as much waste.  

 

Sydneysiders have to be responsible for our own waste. We should not be shipping our 

problem over to someone else to suffer its consequences. In NSW, we have built up areas 

and we have countryside. Lets leave the countryside cleaner so we can at least visit it and 

enjoy its beauty and freshness, rather than polluting it with toxic fumes, gases and heavy 

metals. 

 

I wish to inform you of the following:- 

My name:- Linda Hager 

My address:- 53 Colane St, Concord West 2138 

I have not made any political donations ever. 

I acknowledge and accept the Department's disclaimer and declaration. 

 

Thank you, Linda Hager 

10/12/2022 
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